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On the back of this newsletter
is a Winter Break Bingo!
Please help your child work on
skills over the holidays!
Return the Bingo with all
the boxes complete to
Ms. Caraccio after break to
earn a prizel
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Several students were
recognized last month for
their good choices! Keep up
the good work! It is our goal
for each student to be
respectful, responsible, and
safe everyday.
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Enjoy time with family and
friends this winter break!

Happy Holidays!

Preschool and
Central Staff
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Central Elementary
Winter Concert

Tuesday, December 3

at Simon Estes Auditorium

Kindergarten - 5:30 PM
1st Grade - 6:00 PM

Students are asked to
wear Christmas colors.
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Centerville Preschool
Family Fun Night

Tuesday, December 10

5:00-7:00 PM
at the Preschool

Please join us for an
evening of Grinch
family fun!

Dates to Remember

December 3 - Central Winter Concert
December 9 - No School for Students
December 10 - Preschool Family Fun Night
December 20 - 2:00 Dismissal
December 23-January 3 - Winter Break

January 7 - Classes Resume




